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Sixth Form Newsletter 07/06/24 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you have all had a lovely week as we approach the end of the first week back after 
half term. 
 
Identification of Sixth Form Students – lanyards MUST be worn 
 
In response to safeguarding concerns which have been raised around the identification of 
Sixth Form students onsite, from Monday we are having a ‘reset’ around our expectations 
with lanyards.  Therefore, from Monday, all Sixth Form students will need to have their 
badge in order to gain access to the site.  They will be expected to wear their badges in a 
manner which makes identification possible, this should be worn around the neck.   
 
Any student who is not wearing their lanyard on Monday, will be issued with a temporary 
badge but could be denied entry to the site from Tuesday. 
 
This measure is designed to keep everyone on our site safe and we thank you for your 
support with this matter.  
 
Year 12 Exams 
 
Year 12 exams are running from the 17th June until 21st June. A copy of the timetable is 
below.  Tutors are working on exam preparation with the students.  If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

 
 
 

about:blank


 

The Emmbrook School  is an academy and part of The Circle Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in 
England and Wales (number 11031096) whose registered office is The Oval Offices, C/O St Crispin’s School, London Road, 

Wokingham, Berkshire, RG40 1SS. Tel: 0118 3381961   www.thecircletrust.co.uk 

Year 12 Work Experience 
 
As a reminder, year 12 work experience week for those students who have found a work 
experience placement is running from Monday 1st July.  All placements needs to be logged 
on unifrog.  Any questions, please ask. 
 
Year 13 Study Leave 
 
Our year 13 students are now on study leave.  This means the systems have changed 
slightly for them: 
 

• If they are leaving the site directly after an exam, they do not need to sign out. 
• If they are onsite to revise, they need to either be in a lesson or in the study area. 
• If they are revising in the study area, they will need to sign in and out as normal in 

the sixth block. 
 
Whilst there shouldn’t be a fire alarm while the exams are taking place, the above is done so 
that we have a accurate record of those on site should the alarm be sounded.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 13 Yearbook 
 
We currently do not have enough purchased yearbooks to continue with this project.  We 
will leave the payments open until Tuesday next week, at which point we will need to make 
a decision about the book.  If we cannot offer the yearbook, we will refund those who have 
already paid. 
 
Kind regards 
 
David Constable 
 
Sixth Form Lead 
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